
Monday, June 10, 2024 Announcements 
 

 
Hey Argyle! The charity staff beep test is taking place today at lunch in the large gym, we 
are still collecting donations during the event. Don’t forget to show up and cheer your 
favorite staff member on! 
 
Tickets for the Athletics Awards BBQ will be on sale today outside the gym during lunch. 
Please pay by card. A list of award winners is posted outside the main office. Ticket sales 
will continue on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday at lunch in the cafeteria. 
 
The Digital Media Academy has spots available for current grade 8's and 9's to apply for 
DMA Lite for September.  Please see Mr. Bulger in room 134 or Mr. Miller in room 135 
for more information. 
 
Are you an entrepreneur or artist interested in selling any products at the esteemed end 
of year event on June 21st? To gain some business experience look on the student 
council Instagram or message Reid Adamson on teams. 

 
Hey Argyle, did you miss our $1.00 thrift back in April? Not to worry, we will be hosting 
another during our end of year Summer Fest at lunch on June 21st! Please bring in any 
donations of lightly used clothes during flex on the week of June 17th - 20th to the 
cafeteria. 

 
 
 


